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LET’S CELEBRATE! 

 All classes are now back in their permanent homes! We have had a few bumps in the road but all 
in all progress has been smooth. The next stage in the project will involve putting the roof on the 
entire main wing of the school (excluding the gym area). We are also waiting for work to begin on 
the Library area and the Resource Room. We are having to keep most of the furniture and 
resources for these two rooms in the gym until this work is complete. The gym should be able to 
be used on a limited basis. 

 The students in the Primary classes visited with Canadian author Ruth Ohi on October 2nd, 2018. 
Ms. Ohi shared some terrific stories with the children and they in turn asked many thoughtful 
questions! 

 Centreville Public School raised approximately $850.00 as part of the Terry Fox Walk. Thank you 
to the Centreville community for their generous contribution towards Cancer Research! 

 

AROUND THE SCHOOL 
 The Senior Co.Ed. Soccer Team will be travelling to Newburgh PS on Friday October 5th, 2018 to 

participate in our annual Family of Schools Tournament. Thank you, Mr. Clapp! Go Spartans! 
 The Cross Country Team will be travelling to Fort Henry on Tuesday October 9th, 2018 to 

participate in the Regional Cross Country Championships. Thank you, Ms. Minielly! Go Spartans! 
 The entire school is participating in a unique opportunity on October 15th and 16th. Over a two day 

period, all students will be participating in maker, innovation and technological programming 
offered by the Queen’s Connections Engineering Outreach program. Thank you for organizing, 
Ms. Minielly. 

 Grade 3 Students to attend “Swim to Survive” in October/November 
 Bus Patroller Training will take place on Tuesday November 6th, 2018. Participants from 

Centreville, Newburgh and Enterprise will travel to Tamworth PS to take part in this leadership 
opportunity! 

 Next week is Fire Safety Week and we are anticipating a Fire Drill carried out by the Stone Mills 
Fire Department. 

 
LET’S DISCUSS 

 Budget and Teacher Requests 
 School Improvement Process 
 Construction Update 

 

WHAT’S AHEAD 
 
OCTOBER 2018 
5th -Senior Co.Ed. Soccer Tournament at NPS 
9th - Regional Cross Country Championships (Fort Henry – students in Grades 3-8) 
10th - Wilton Chees Order Form Due Today 
15th  - District Cross Country Championships (Fort Henry – students who qualify from Regionals) 
15th-16th – Tinker Trailer at CPS 
18th  - Hearning and Vision Screening for SK/Grade 1 
19th    - Grade 7 Immunization Day 

- Picture Day 
24th - Swim to Survive 
26th  - PA Day 
31st  - Swim to Survive 

- Happy Halloween 
 
NOVEMBER 2018 
 
9th  - Remembrance Day Assembly 
15th  - Progress Reports 


